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Here are a few extra items for your attention: 

 

COMMUNION  

This will take place this Sunday 31 October at 11am with Kirk Session at 10.30am. 

(Remember the clocks go back one hour!) 

The Retiral Collection will be in aid of the new Bertha Park Project written about in previous Newsletters. 

 

150th Anniversary Service and Lunch 

To reserve your place at lunch on Eventbrite please use the link below The number of spaces for lunch is 

limited to 150. Should you be unable to access Eventbrite please telephone Beverly at the Church office 

phone number   01738 636757. If Beverly cannot answer the phone leave a message with your name and 

phone number and a request for tickets. You will be contacted  within 2 or 3 days. 

 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/perth-stmatthews-church150th-anniversary-service-tickets-187860183867 
 

Christmas Shoeboxes need to be returned to church by this date and given to Maureen. 

All contributions for Paul Moran to be given to me by this date. 

 

 

THE CALL  ( a formal invitation from the congregation ) 

I am delighted to say that Rev Fiona Bullock was elected unanimously last Sunday to be our new Minister 

and a Call   to her has been prepared and was signed by many of the congregation.  I will bring it again on 

Sunday and any person whose name is on the Electoral Register may sign it. 

If you know of any others who are housebound and who would like to sign it please let me know asap on 

FMBruce6@googlemail.com or 07787 103531 and we can bring the Call to them for signature. 

A paper of Concurrence will also be available for signature by any person who is connected with the 

congregation but whose name is not on the Electoral Register, including any children. 

Fiona Bruce 

Session Clerk 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/perth-stmatthews-church150th-anniversary-service-tickets-187860183867
mailto:FMBruce6@googlemail.com

